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To whom it may concern,

In the spring of 2019, my mom was on hospice and passed away. In that time, I flew from my home in Denver to
Martinsburg, PA, many times. Up until that time, I had only ever flown into AOO once bc it was cost prohibitive to
do so. Southern Airlines, however, offers an affordable option that I have used several times both when my mom
was sick and passed away and afterwards to visit my dad.

Southern Airlines has significantly improved my trip back to PA. Please keep them in AOO.

Sincerely,

Kelly Zepp

Sent from my iPhone


